
Acknowledgement Receipt for e-Pass
 

Application Submission Date: 04/05/2021
 
Dear Arbaz Ashpak Shaikh,
 
Your application for vehicle e-pass has been successfully submitted to WEST DISTRICT. You'll receive an SMS with a
download link for the vehicle e-Pass once it has been approved. A copy will be sent to email, if mentioned.
 
Application Reference No.: SK/2021/03346. Vehicle No.: MH04DR4765
 

 


